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Welcome to this special Hong Kong Reunion 2007 edition of the 
newsletter. It is coming out in this format simply because we want you to 
concentrate on next year's reunion in Hong Kong. The venue for the 
dinner has been booked by John Shannon and a deposit paid, so please 
support the reunion and attend if you can. Kindly note that 17 November 
2007 is not available and the dinner will now take place on Thursday 15 
November 2007. Complete the enclosed reply page and return it to me 
(address overleaf) or send the details by e-mail - there is no need to 
forward any money at this stage, but we will consider a positive return to 
be a promise that you will attend. We may not be able to include more 
than 100 people, so it may become a question of first come, first served. 

The following may assist your planning: 
 

• Cathay Pacific Airways may be able to provide a group discount on 
travel to and from Hong Kong for those attending the reunion even 
though people will be flying to and from different places around the 
world at different times. Please contact me at m.k.roberts@cwgsy.net if 
you would like details of this offer if it becomes available. 

 
• As already made known to you, John Prince has kindly offered to 

negotiate corporate hotel rates in Hong Kong for those attending the 
reunion. Please contact him at john.prince@wanadoo.fr for details. 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

STOP PRESS 

Just as we were going to print with this letter we received the sad 
news that Mr. Tang Pong MBE, former Senior Lecturer and one of 

the original 'Gang of Four' teachers of Chinese (National) died in the 
United States in early November at the age of 84. We extend our 

sympathy to Mrs. Tang and to the members of her family. 


